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Decenber Ueeting - The December meet-—
ing will be held Monday, Dececber 8,
7:30 at the home of Al A=aden. Al
liver at 983 Groamdview iz Hosewille
(ace eapy to rend =ap). Al‘'s Midget
Mustang project will be the majoer att-
rection for the evening. There are
now 34 years of labor into the Mustang,
which will be powered Ly a C-85.
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Memberahip List - Attached this month te
the newaletter is the current membership
list for Chapter 54. I[ there are any

corrections plecse call them to my attention, and if you are oot listed and wiskb
to be, join mew. All that ism required is EAA membership aod dues of B5 per year

November Meetiop - The bulletin from headquarters amnoupced that EAA is ergan-
izing an air tour to Europe, May 7-10, for tle European EAA conventiom to be
held in Sweden. Cost 1s expected to be about §200. Contact EAA headquarters
for onore ioformation

Those who were at our picanlc this pum=mer at Joursey's End saw a red Pitte Special
flown Ly Sob Schomerley. The Pitts was built for Beb (for a s=all fee) by Fappy
Pitts and sports the gew symmetrical airfoil and ailerops. BHob had gotten his
initial taste of aerobatics in & Champ, atarted flying the Pitts this summer and
entered acrobatic contests as ap amateur. He won three cozpetitions and was
forced to advance Lo the advanced vategury where again he won three conteats (oue
at Dacey) and wos ngnin fareced up. IHe placed [ifth thie fall at the National
Competition at Fort Worth in the unlimited category. This oakes him Fifth best
in the country! If he does as well mext spring he will go to Europe with the
Aserican Team to compete in internntiomal competition. Bob's main problex is
finding a place to practice unlimited class aerobatics as it is illegal. (Un-
limited class merobatics are done at low altitude.) Now, the FAAL won't bother
you unless someone complains, but where do you find a place without soseone who
will complain? Anywny, we wish Bob luck and lots of fun this winter in his

apen cockpit Pitts.

Gory Wirth



